
  
Please join us in praying the Rosary in the Holy Spirit Chapel Sunday at 10:00a.m. 

 
The Little White Books 

The little white books can be found in Hecker Hall.  Please take one home.  They are a wonderful way to spend 

 time with the Lord. 

Helping Center Collection  
The Knights of Columbus will be handing out bags this weekend to benefit the Helping Center, which is a food bank 

providing services to the needy in the area.  Please place your donations in the labeled bags and return them to 

church next weekend, May 4/5.  The labels will list suggestions for needed products. If you prefer, you can give cash 

or make out a check to “The Helping Center”.  Thank you for your generosity.  
 

First Saturday Social and First Sunday Coffee and Donuts 

Our monthly First Saturday Social, sponsored by our WWIC’s group, will take place on Saturday, May 4th, in the 

Finn Center after 5:30 pm Mass.  All are welcome.  On Sunday, May 5
th

, the Knights of Columbus will serve coffee, 

fruit, and donuts in the Finn Center.  Come and enjoy the company of your church family. 

 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul 

Next weekend, May 4
th

 and 5th, our second collection will be for the Society of St. Vincent De Paul. 

Your offering to the Society of  St. Vincent de Paul says “Peace be with you!” to those who are poor and 

hungry. 

Parish Volunteer Appreciation Dinner – Sunday 
This Sunday, April 28

th
 the Parish Volunteer Appreciation dinner will be held at 6:00 pm in the Linda Finn Family 

Life Center.  Doors will open at 5:30 pm.  A delicious barbecue dinner will be served with tea and water provided, 

but you may bring a beverage of your choice if you prefer.  It will be a fun event with good food and company and a 

chance to thank our many volunteers for their hard work and dedication throughout the year.  We hope to see you 

there. 

EIM Workshop 

An EIM Workshop is scheduled at St. Paul’s for May 18, 10am-noon.  This workshop is required for all religious, 

employees and adult volunteers serving in ministry.  You must attend once every 3 years.  Workshop attendees 

must pre-register at least 24 hours before Workshop start time—walk ins are no longer admitted.  

Registration is now open for this workshop.  In order to sign up, go to eappsdb.com/Austin and login to your EIM 

account.  If you have never submitted an application, you may do so at eappsdb.com/Austin. 

Contact Valorie Becker (210-365-4596 or valoriebecker@hotmail.com) if you need assistance. 

 

Men of Faith Host Fellowship Social at the Finn Family Life Center 

Everyone is invited to a Spring Event featuring fellowship, pork sandwiches, wine and soft drinks from Perissos 

Vineyard and Winery near Burnet.   Owners Seth and Laura Martin will speak on their journey "From Grace to 

Grapes”.   The event will be held in the Finn Family Life Center at 6 pm on Thursday, May 2nd. Tickets ($10) will 

be available from the parish office or from Sam Morrison, Dick Heilman or Frank Trogus at Sunday masses. (only 

200 tickets are available). 

Birthday Bicentennial 
                                     200 years, Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

               December 18, 1819 – December 18, 2019 
 

First Friday Adoration 

First Friday Adoration will be held Friday, May 3, 2019  from 8:30 A.M. and will close with Benediction at 6:00 

P.M.  Father  will anoint the sick at the 8:00 a.m. Mass on that day. The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed in the  

Holy Spirit chapel. Sign-up sheets are available at each entrance to the church.  There is ample room in the chapel 

for several adorers at any given time.  Please try to spend some time with Jesus so that he will never be left alone.   

Indeed, Our Lord will be waiting for you. For additional information, please contact Liz Zarsky at (512) 784-9535 

 

Thank You, Thank You 
The Lenten Supper Committee would like to thank all the Parishioners that participated in the Lenten Suppers after 

the Stations of the Cross.  The Suppers were well attended and the plethora of food was unbelievable.  We would 

also like to thank those that always stayed afterwards to help with the clean up.  There was a true spirit of 

Community at these Suppers. 

We would also like to thank, along with the Knights of Columbus, those that supported the three fish fries.  Both 

were well attended and both were a success.  Last but not least a big thank yo to all those that volunteered to help 

with both fish fries, setting up, serving and cleaning up afterwards – a terrific group of people. 

Thank you to the many volunteers who worked endless hours to make Easter at St. Paul’s a truly beautiful 

experience.  The music was inspiring, the flowers were beautiful, and all the details of the liturgy were perfect.   

 

Paulist Associates Meeting 

Saturday, May 4
th

 at  10:00am to 11:30am.  Anyone interested in learning more about our Associates’ mission, 

history, & meetings are invited to attend.  Feel free to call Francie Dix 830-220-2474 or Frank Trogus 830-596-3414 

 

The Samaritan Grief Support Group 

The Samaritans will meet Wednesday, May 8
th

, at Russo's Restaurant at 11:30 a.m.  The Samaritans meet every 2nd 

Wednesday of the month. Please call Georgina Christy, 830.693.8001, if you have questions. 
 

HEB Gift Cards 

HEB and Bayside Cards  are available after all masses this weekend.  Remember you can use gift card for 

merchandise and/or gas at any HEB.  Various denominations of the cards will be available.  The cards do expire 

after one year.        

 

Encountering Christ Capital Campaign 
Our Diocesan Capital Campaign was launched in our parish at the beginning of March. Since then we have been 

distributing information materials in our Sunday bulletins, special speakers at mass, passing out information packets 

and recently, through letters sent to your home address. As of this past week all Parishioners have now been 

contacted about this worthwhile effort. Our target is $545,000 and we will receive 30 percent of that amount for our 

main project, debt reduction. So far we have raised over $200,000! We invite everyone in our parish to participate in 

this campaign either financially or through prayer. Pledge card have been provided either in mailings, handed out 

personally or in the pews. Please return the cards in the Sunday collection or to the office.At our regular first 

weekend Parish social this coming weekend there will be an information table with additional explanatory materials. 

Fellow parishioners will also be there to provide additional insight into the benefits of this campaign and answer 

questions. You can also drop your pledge cards at this table next weekend. Let’s try for 100 percent 

participation!!!  Your consideration and support are most appreciated. 

 

 

Thank you for your generous contributions totaling $13,949.00 
 

Fifth 
Sunday 
in Lent 
March 18, 

2018 

Divine Mercy Sunday  
2nd Sunday of  Easter 

April 28, 2019 

mailto:valoriebecker@hotmail.com


Weekday Mass Schedule 

April 27 5:30 p.m. Ruth Stahl+ May 4 5:30 p.m. Scott Fisher + 

April 28 8:30 a.m. 
Chester & Dema 

Morrison + 
May 5 8:30 a.m. Charles Cannatella + 

April 28 10:30 a.m. Jim May+ May 5 10:30 a.m. Joe Crable + 

May 1  5:30 p.m. Jennifer Ramirez + May 8 5:30 p.m. First Responders 

May 2 8:00 a.m.  For the Parish May 9 8:00 a.m.  Jennie Cannatella + 

May 3 8:00 a.m.  Corbett Zabierek + May 10 8:00 a.m.  For the Parish 

 

      

Liturgical Ministers 

April  27,   5:30 p.m.   

Lectors –Mike Brittain, Mary Beth Madsen     EM – Brenda Kerr, Mike Kerr, Patricia Schoch 

Ushers –Phil Schoch, Patsy Wiley                   Sacristan and Altar Server- Gary Olfers 

 

April 28,    8:30 a.m. 
Lectors –Jackie Scott, Beth Snyder         E.M. – Sam Morrison, Lynette Morrison, Francie Dix 

Ushers- Jerry Pawelek, Alice Pawelek               Sacristan and Altar Server – Duane Young 

 

April  28,   10:30 a.m.  
Lectors – Judy Salvaggio, Paige Schweizer         E.M. – Paul Gosselin, Patty Gosselin, Mike Salvaggio 

Ushers  -Bob Schweizer, Ed Stemac                   Sacristan and Altar Server –Denny Fuller 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

The following parishioners are celebrating birthdays this week.  Happy birthday to Jill Watson, April 27
th

,   Mary 

Beth Madsen, May 1
st
 ;  and Frank Matzinger, May 2

nd
.              Happy birthday and God’s blessings to you! 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Happy Anniversary to Larry and Kathy  Stahl who celebrate 43 years of marriage on May 27th. Irl and Sharon 

Unruh will celebrate 2 years of marriage on April 30
th

, and David and Doreen Drinkard will celebrate 28 years of 

marriage on May 1
st
.  

May God continue to bless your marriage! 

 

Prayer Request 

Please pray for: Ginny Rhodes, Julie Mills, Harry Corbin, Bill Johnson Jr., Adolfo Gracia Jr., John Wiley, Roy Nell 

Matulik, Joe Gillespie, Anita Fey, Alice Courtney, Martha and Tom Burt, Robert J. Goodall Jr., Marcus D. & 

Johnny R. Perez families, Bert Rogers, Frances Alberto, Father Ruben Patino, Stephen Thompson, Father Scott 

Mikkelson, Pam Mandell, Susan Goodwin, Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Carole Carson, Kim Hugunin, , Donna Dewan, 

Theresa Ross, Jeff Snyder, John Snyder, Emily Fenlon, Claire Zarsky , Phillip Schmidt, Jaime Campbell, Mary Ann 

Sigura, Brenna Combs, Trisha Belota, Frank Freeman, John Currier, Ron Balsam and Raymond Saint Germain, 

Betty Helfrich, Janice Garvis, Jody Jamail, Marian Averyt, Bob Averyt, Edward Sacre, Diane Suzuki, Vickie 

Monfelt, Ward Lott, Ed Peres and Don Reed.   
 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 
Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek                          Matthew Anderson, USN                          Tiffanie Beotchner 

Army Spc. Warren Andrews      SFC Erick DeAlba       Lt. Christopher Carr 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford       Staff Sgt. Adam Long   SFC Mary McLean 

Captain Sean Zarsky, USAF      1st Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF                  Ethan Cook 

Lt. Thomas Readel D.D.S.USN                 Col. Maria Bochat    Sgt, James Balestrini   

Captain Eric Barton                     Captain Heather Barton            LCDR Darby Gray 

Michael Cook                                 Captain Eric Barton      

St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                         

                                     MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 

Pastor:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

Parish Business Administrators: Sandy Gracia/Penny Breedlove 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council  –  Mark Bentley – 2810460-5380 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 jrmmwms655@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation -  Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance -   Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001 gely@nctv.com                         

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201 

Benevolence  –Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com, Diana Virdell- mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation – Lowell Crable -   lowellcrable@gmail.com 

Development – Ed Wenzel  214-263-4424  :  edwardwenzel@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 
 
“It is astonishing how much more liberal the Catholic religion is than Catholic people. Where is the 
Catholic man who will say that he is as liberal as his religion? The highest encomium that can be 
passed on a man is to say that he is as broad as the doctrines the Catholic Church teaches.” 
(“Baptized Democracy,” Catholic World 1886) 
 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe 

something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP,  

at 212-265-3209 x350 and tell him your story. 

 

 
St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
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